
I strongly support the application by Hugo's for additional deck space and outside seating for 
this restaurant. 
My wife and I have lived in the Peninsula Wentworth Street Manly for many years .
We regularly dine at Hugo's and enjoy the experience of sitting outside on the deck, enjoying 
the magnificent view of the harbour when weather permits.
Please allow Hugo's to do this as Manly needs more outdoor dining for the enjoyment of both 
locals and our many overseas visitors. 
Johnny Wilkinson
0416 250 777
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